
Paul Haagen


From: Paul Haagen


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:56 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Statement on Hurricane Dorian


Ms Roberts


The statement of NOAA on Hurricane Dorian was an act of craven buffoonery. You have caused incalculable


damage that I he credibility of what has heretofore been a serious and respected agency.


Paul Haagen


Durham, NC


Sent from my iPhone
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